

Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>

Fwd: RE: Fwd: Numbers

1 message

Ryan Vitatoe < coachv182@gmail.com>

Fri, Jun 9, 2017 at 9:10 AM

To: jtackett@khsaa.org

Mr. Tackett,

I wanted to follow up my email with the official numbers from our board. As you see, in the last 4 years we've had one start with enrollment over 1050 (which we finished that year under 1050), the rest have been under AA numbers.

I'm very hopeful this data will suffice in your support of my request to remain in Class 2A Region 7.

Thank you. I know you're a busy man, and I appreciate your time.

Ryan

--- Forwarded message -----

From: "Johnson, Brett" brett" brett" brett" brett"brett"brett"brett"brett"brett"brett"

Date: Jun 9, 2017 9:04 AM Subject: RE: Fwd: Numbers

To: "Ryan Vitatoe" <coachv182@gmail.com>

Cc:

Hey Coach,

Below is the requested data per our School Information System:

HCHS 5-YEAR ENROLLMENT TREND		
	1st Day of School Enrollment	Last Day of School Enrollment
2012- 2013	1099	1105
2013- 2014	1086	1040
2014- 2015	1021	1021
2015- 2016	1031	1030
2016- 2017	1040	1022

Hope this helps! Again, let me know if you all need anything else!

Brett W. Johnson

Director of Pupil Personnel

Harlan County Schools

251 Ball Park Rd.

Harlan, KY 40831

Phone: (606) 573-4330 x2033

Fax: (606) 573-3971

brett.johnson@harlan.kyschools.us

Confidentiality Notice: The information in this e-mail and any attachments thereto is intended for the named recipient(s) only. This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain information that is privileged and confidential and subject to legal restrictions and penalties regarding its unauthorized disclosure or other use. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action or inaction in reliance on the contents of this e-mail and any of its attachments is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender via return e-mail; delete this e-mail and all attachments from your e-mail system and your computer system and network; and destroy any paper copies you may have in your possession.

From: Ryan Vitatoe [mailto:coachv182@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 10:09 PM

To: Johnson, Brett brett brett br

Subject: Re: Fwd: Numbers

Thank you!

On Jun 8, 2017 10:08 PM, "Johnson, Brett" brett" brett" brett" wrote:srett.johnson@harlan.kyschools.us wrote:srett.johnson.got.us <a href="mailto:wrote:srett.johnson.got.

Yes Sir, III send them to you in the morning....let me know if you all need anything else!

On Jun 8, 2017 9:24 PM, Ryan Vitatoe <coachv182@gmail.com> wrote:

Mr. Johnson,

Can you send me the numbers for HCHS for the past 4 years? Just what we started/finished with? I'm trying to fight KHSAA realignment into the AAA division that means much more travel for the track/cc program.

Thank you.

Ryan N. Vitatoe, M.Ed., NCC, LPCC

Head Track and Cross Country Coach/Area 9 Representative

Harlan County High School

606.344.1204 (cell)

Ryan N. Vitatoe, M.Ed., NCC, LPCC

Head Track and Cross Country Coach/Area 9 Representative

Harlan County High School

606.344.1204 (cell)